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To whom it may concern,

I am acquainted with Panova Mariia since she entered the Faculty of Journalism, as I have been her professor throughout the 4 years of her study as a Bachelor student and one semester of being a Master student. I am honored to write this recommendation letter, because I know Mariia quite well. During these years we have entertained many research activities and organized some university events.

I would describe Panova Mariia as an active and communicative person. It’s quite easy for her, because she speaks several languages e.g. English and Spanish, and she always takes part in international exchange, helping to organize exchange programs with students from Austria, France and Germany. She also plays important role in international conferences, which take place in the University. For example, she was a participant of German week in Saint-Petersburg. In the frame of this event she participated to an Economics Conference, on which economic crisis issues were discussed.

I have noticed Mariia’s interest in the problems of multiculture in USA. I think that Mariia has all the skills to become a professional media researcher.

That’s why I widely support Panova Mariia in her desire of taking part in Your program and recommend her with absolute confidence.

Sincerely,

Nikolai Labush,

Professor, Department of International Journalism   
